
From: Green
To: Molly Kapeluck
Cc: Ken Brott
Subject: Donation
Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 2:29:47 PM

 
Sgt. Clean Car Wash
3673 Massillon Rd.
Uniontown, OH 44685
 
12/08/2020
 
 
Green City Council
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, OH 44685
 
Dear Council President Barb Babbit,
 
Please accept this donation of 25 - $15 tickets valuing a total of $375.
Thank you for doing a great job running our city.
 
Kind regards,
Tracy Parnell
General Manager
Sgt. Clean Car Wash - Green
Phone: 330-896-0125
Email: green@sgtclean.com
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